
September 22, 1971 

Dr. Eugene B. Borowitz 
Sh'ma 
Box 959 
Ansania Station 
New York, N.Y. 10023 

Dear Gene: 

Enclosed is the article I talked to you 
about last week. I would very much like 
it go go as is, if space permits. Do 
call me if there are any problems about 
it. 

All my best wishes for a ale VAC 

Cordially yours, 

RABBI NORMAN LAMM 

NL‘ecw 

Enclosure. 


